
From: Mike Murray
To: HumanCapability@aol.com
Subject: Re: from Jeff Wells
Date: 02/09/2009 09:58 AM

Thanks Jeff.  I regret you will miss the last meeting, but greatly appreciate your
participation.  I hope your surgery goes well.

Best wishes,

Mike Murray
Superintendent
Cape Hatteras NS/ Wright Brothers NMem/ Ft. Raleigh NHS
(w)  252-473-2111, ext. 148
(c)  252-216-5520
fax 252-473-2595

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
This message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is
addressed.  This communication may contain information that is proprietary,
privileged or confidential or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. 
▼ HumanCapability@aol.com

HumanCapability@aol.com 

02/08/2009 11:09 AM

To mike_murray@nps.gov

cc

Subject from Jeff Wells

Mike,
I was able to get the necessary surgery for my right hip scheduled and
the procedure will be done on 2/23.

 
I am devastated that I will not be able to complete this process after
having attended all but one day of the meetings since before the
inception of the committee.  I still hope that a balance between the
critical players can be reached and believed that I might be able to
assist in the integration process during the next two weeks.
Unfortunately that will not be the case.

 
Relative to the beaches in front of the villages, I believe we had worked
out a very well supported agreement for the Northern and Southern 
beaches as memorialized in the record.  The Southern beaches if there
is agreement to ever open them should not be opened before 11/1 and
should be re closed on 3/15 as we had almost unanimously agreed to in
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the last subcommittee meeting, with the Northern beaches opened on
10/1 and closed on 4/30.  I did support and will continue to support this
as the compromise consensus recommendation. I do believe that the
reopening of the Southern beaches to driving after such a long period of
the being "off limits" is a serious error on the part of the NPS and one
that will serve as a lightening rod for challenge. I believe that the NPS
should keep the status quo relative to this issue and the historical
record affecting this issue.

 
I thank you for the opportunity to serve on this committee and for the
ability for me to represent a very neutral point of view.  I wish you and all
the participants good luck and success in the final weeks of
deliberation.  There is a Latin phrase that seems to represent what has
been attempted. "Ad Asper, Per Asper".  To The Stars Through
Difficulties!

 
Sincerely,

 
Jeff Wells
Nonresident property owners.   

 
      

A Good Credit Score is 700 or Above. See yours in just 2 easy
steps!
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